
Chair and Non-Executive Director
Opportunities with BRITISH CURLING

British Curling has been through a period of rapid and exciting change within our governance, 
culture and the focused centralised programme for our elite athletes. Our role is to deliver 
performance success on the ice, short and long term. To do that we need to maintain the strong 
governance we have in place, a strong effective partnership between the Executive Team and 
Non-Executive Board. 

Following on from a successful 2022 Winter Olympic Games and with the incumbent Chair 
stepping down as a result of being elected to the World Curling Federation Board, we seek to 
appoint a new Chair person and up to two Non Executive Board Members to continue the 
momentum. 

British Curling encourages applicants with business skills and experience outwith curling and 
whilst experience is desirable, applicants will be considered who seek to develop their Board 
experience. We would particularly welcome applications from candidates with backgrounds that 
are under-represented on our current board.

To apply for this role, please email nigelholl@britishcurling.org.uk with a CV and letter of application 
demonstrating how you will impact positively on British Curling. Further related information can be found on our 
website www.britishcurling.org.uk news page.

Closing date for applications is 15th March 2022. Provisional dates for interviews are w/c 21st March 2022.

British Curling encourages job applications from suitably qualified and eligible candidates irrespective of their 
gender, ethnicity, religion, belief or sexual orientation.
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